
NEWS UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
World Book Day: Tuesday 5th March 2024 (come to school in your pyjamas with your favourite 
teddy!) 
Science Fair Day: Tuesday 12th March 2024 
Badger Class residential: 6th-8th March 2024 
Easter Service in Church: 9:30am Wednesday 20th March  
Purple Day for Young Epilepsy – Come to school in purple! Friday 22nd March 2024 
Easter Holiday: Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 2024 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week the children enjoyed a fantastic trip to Chester Zoo! The children were incredibly well behaved and cherished every 
moment of the experience.  
 
Our termly Science Fair is on Tuesday 12th March. We will be having a Science teacher from Sir John Talbot’s secondary 
school in to work with the children. We will also be having our Science Investigation competition, with children invited to 
complete a science investigation at home and bring the results in to talk to the school. There’s lots of ideas here and some 
great science prizes up for grabs too!  
 
Class assemblies start next week with our youngest classes- please check the times below and we very much look forward to 
seeing you!  
 
Don’t forget Tuesday March 5th is World Book Day- We will have a whole day of reading activities and special  
new books to take home - remember to come to school in your PJs!  

 Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

Class Assemblies 

We look forward to inviting 

you to your childs class 

asembly! Please see below 

for a list of dates and times 

for each class. 

Squirrels:- Monday 4th 

March 2:30pm 

Butterflies & Bumblebees:- 

Tuesday 5th March 2:30pm 

Otters:- Monday 11th March 

2:30pm 

Badgers:- Monday 18th 

March 2:30pm 

Charlie has captured the nation’s heart 

Charlie's letter quickly gained traction, spreading across various 

media outlets globally, including Sky News and BBC, resonating with people from all walks 

of life. His empathy, courage, and sincerity have touched the hearts of many, inspiring a 

wave of support and encouragement for King Charles III. Well done Charlie! We are so very 

proud of you!  
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Friday 1st March 2024 
 

Happy Birthday 

Erin & Olivia! 

We hope you enjoy 

your special day!  

 

 

Charlie has captured hearts worldwide with his touching letter to 

King Charles III, expressing empathy and support following the 

monarch's recent cancer diagnosis. Charlie, who has battled 

cancer himself, penned a heartfelt message to the King, wishing 

him well and offering words of encouragement during this 

challenging time. In his letter, Charlie offered words of solidarity, 

reminding the King that he is not alone in his fight and that there 

is a community of individuals rooting for his recovery. 

“Never give up. Be Brave. Don’t push your limits. Get well soon”. 

 

Shropshire Parenting Support 

      

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/activity-packs/

